

Dear Athletic Director or Recreation Director:

After a year off, the Empire State Games are back for 2010!

The 2010 Games will be held in the Buffalo/Niagara area, July 21 - 25.

We need your help to publicize the Games, and are asking that you please make copies of the enclosed flyer and post it in your schools.

Information about tryouts, eligibility rules and online registration is available at the Games' website: **www.empirestategames.org**.

Tryouts begin in early May for most sports, and by the time you receive this mailing, online registration will be open.

All sports will require a fee to register for the tryout (\$10 for most Open & Scholastic Division sports), and athletes must register online before attending a tryout.

Many college, Olympic and professional athletes have participated in the Games, including Sarah Hughes, Cathy Turner, Jeff Blatnick, Chris Mullen, Kenny Anderson, Patrick Kane, Christian Laettner, and Andrew Weibrecht, to name but a few. The Games are truly a competition involving the finest athletes in New York State.

Please help us "spread the word" that the Games are back on, and that online registration is now open.

We thank you for your assistance! Please don't hesitate to contact our office at 518-474-8889 should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Frederick Smith Executive Director



The Games are back!



VISIT THE GAMES WEBSITE FOR ONLINE REGISTRATION AND TRYOUT INFORMATION

www.empirestategames.org

or call 518-474-8889

Registration required before attending a tryout

Finals to be held in Buffalo/Niagara July 21 - 25, 2010

A program of



Presented by

